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Donna Gordon

From: Donna Gordon
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 12:22 PM
To: Barry McLaughlin
Subject: RE: My application for appointment

I received your application and it will be submitted to the County Commissioners.  However, the item 
to appoint members will not go to them on June 21.  I’m unsure of the date but will keep you 
posted.  Thank you! 
 

Donna 
 

From: Barry McLaughlin <bminsouthfl@outlook.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 12:18 PM 
To: Donna Gordon <dgordon@martin.fl.us> 
Subject: My application for appointment 

 

 
Hi Donna 
 
I dropped off my application for appointment today for the Local Technology Planning Team 
 
I was under the mistaken impression that nothing would happen until June 21. 
 
I apologize that I overlooked the requested submittal date of May 27. 
 
If there is an ordinance or a statute that prohibits you from accepting my application, I will understand 
that you can’t accept it. 
 
However, if there is no legal reason not to accept it then I ask that you please make an exception for 
the following reasons. 
 

A) Over 25 years of industry experience in Computer Networking, Telecommunications 
Installation and Design and most recently as a Fiber Optic Network Instructor. My student 
clients included,  AT&T Wireless Networks, Verizon Wireless, Multiple State & Local Dept. Of 
Transportation & Highways, US Army, US Navy, as well as many other large and small 
educational and commercial clients including the Panama Canal Authority.  

B) Immediately prior to moving to Hobe Sound I served on the Telecommunications Advisory 
Committee for the local jurisdiction that I lived in in Wellesley Massachusetts. 

C) I would like to contribute to my county and have the time to serve in this capacity. 
 
Please consider my request and let me know what we can do about my application. 
 
Thanks in advance 
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Regards 
 
Barry McLaughlin 
Cell / Text - (561) 701 - 5445 
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